
Appendix H

Second Email with Survey Link



Subject line: Please Contribute to the Evaluation of NORA 

Dear (Name of Email Recipient):

Last week, you were asked to participate in a survey to help  evaluate the second decade of NORA  We 

haven’t received your response yet and wanted to ask that you take a moment to provide feedback that 

is needed as a part of the formal evaluation of the second decade of NORA.  

This information collection is authorized in Section 20(a)(1) of the Occupational Safety and Health Act 

(29 U.S.C. 669). Your participation is completely voluntary and there will be no adverse effects for you 

if you choose not to participate. Your responses will be secured and not disclosed unless otherwise 

compelled by law. All survey results will be reported in aggregate form, except for some narrative 

information that may be summarized, or quoted in whole or in part. All identifiers will be removed from 

narrative text. Completing and submitting this survey will imply your consent.  

Please click on this link to take the survey: https://www.surveymonkey.com/s.aspx?

sm=n8ZKgFz7hh0_2b9jYeUuRUnw_3d_3d. You can discontinue participation at any time and choose 

whether to continue the survey at a later date by clicking the same link. Your previous responses will be 

saved. 

It should take approximately 15 minutes to complete the questionnaire. The deadline for completion is 

[enter date]. 

If you have additional questions or concerns, please email the NORA Evaluation Team at 

NORAreview@cdc.gov.  

Thank you for your time and for your contributions to the evaluation of NORA. 

Best Regards, 

The NORA Evaluation Team
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